
PARISH VISION STATEMENT 

As a people who believe and trust in the love of God for us, revealed in the heart of Jesus, we live out this love in a 
welcoming and inclusive community that provides life-giving support and service to all people. 

 

 

Mass Intentions 

 

6.00pm Saturday Vigil OLM  

Victor Alonzo   
 

9.00am SHC 

Grazia Montibello 

Kevin Castelino 
  

11.00am OLM 

Kevin Castelino 

14 July 2024 

Year B 

15th Sunday 
in 

Ordinary 
Time 

Responsorial Psalm 
 

Lord, show us your  
mercy and love, and 

grant us your salvation. 

 

Gospel Acclamation 
 

Alleluia, alleluia! 
 

May the Father of our 
Lord Jesus Christ  

enlighten the eyes of 
our heart that we 

might see how great is 
the hope to which we 

are called. 

 

Alleluia! 
 
 

 

Today’s Readings 

 

Amos 7:12-15 

Ps 84:9-14 

Eph 1:3-14 

Mk 6::7-13 

YOU ARE WELCOME TO JOIN US FOR MASS  

 Tuesday 

 Wednesday 

 Friday 

 Saturday 

 Sunday 

 Sunday 

16  Jul  

17  Jul 

19  Jul 

20  Jul 

21  Jul 

21  Jul 

12:15 pm 

  6:00 pm 

  9:15 am 

 6:00 pm 

 9:00 am 

11:00am 

Mass at Sacred Heart Church (SHC) Hindmarsh 

Adoration and Candlelight Mass at Our Lady of the Manger Church (OLM) Findon 

Mass at Our Lady of the Manger Church (OLM) Findon 

Vigil Mass at Our Lady of the Manger Church (OLM) Findon 

Mass at Sacred Heart Church (SHC) Hindmarsh 

Mass at Our Lady of the Manger Church (OLM) Findon  

                                            PARISH OFFICE | PHONE  08 8346 3901  
  Office Hours: Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday | 10:00am—2:00pm  

         Please Note: If the office is unattended, please leave a message and we will return your call ASAP                                                            

               29 Grange Rd., West Hindmarsh | Mailing address: PO Box 34, Welland 5007 

     E: shparish@shphf.com.au    Parish Priest: Father Santhosh Nazareth CSC 

 First Collection Second Collection 

Account Name 
BSB—Account Number 

Diocesan Presbytery 
085005—585353994 

Sacred Heart Parish Hindmarsh-Findon 
085005-159172373 

Thank you for using this option Reference: “747-Your Name” Reference: “Your Name” 

 WELCOME TO SACRED HEART PARISH   

HINDMARSH-FINDON  
 

Website:  www.sacredheartparishhindmarsh.com.au 

Facebook:  www.facebook.com/sacredhearthindmarshparish 
 

IN THE CHARISM OF THE HEART OF CHRIST 

‘May the Sacred Heart of Jesus be everywhere loved’ 
   Sacred Heart Church      Our Lady of the Manger 

   252 Port Rd Hindmarsh   176 Crittenden Rd Findon 

Trusting in Providence 
 

Jesus summoned the Twelve and began to send them out two by two and gave them authority over unclean spirits. 

He instructed them to take nothing for the journey but a walking stick—no food, no sack, no money in their belts. 

They were, however, to wear sandals but not a second tunic. Mark 6:7–9 

 
 

If you felt called by God to go forth to another land to spread the Gospel message, you most likely would plan ahead 

and pack all that you needed for the journey. You would bring extra clothing, money, and various other provisions. 

But in the Gospel above, Jesus instructs the Twelve to go forth on a mission with nothing but a walking stick.  

He instructs them to rely upon divine providence for the physical necessities of daily living while on their journey.  

 

Though there was nothing wrong with planning ahead and taking care of their physical needs, Jesus’ instruction was 

given to teach the Twelve a more important spiritual lesson. In their mission of preaching the Gospel, curing the sick 

and casting out demons, they had to learn to rely upon the power of God and not on their natural abilities. Therefore, 

by learning to rely upon providence for things like food, clothing and shelter, they were more prepared to also rely 

upon divine providence in their apostolic mission. 

 

As you ponder this passage, try to imagine what might have gone through the minds of the Twelve as they traveled. 

Imagine them walking for many miles and arriving at a town as the sun began to set. Since they had no money or 

food, they would have been tempted to fear and worry. They could not rent a room for the night. They could not buy 

anything to eat. This was a test of their trust in God.  

 

Imagine further that these same Apostles suddenly encountered God’s providence. To their surprise, they were  

offered free lodging for the night and a meal. The next day, the same thing happened. As they trusted, journeyed, 

preached, healed and drove out demons, they found that they had what they needed every day and every night.  

This experience of God’s providence would certainly have affected their personal faith. But it also would have  

affected their ministry. As they witnessed God providing for their physical needs, they would also have grown in their 

trust in grace to more fruitfully fulfill their mission. 

 

Just as the Twelve had to learn to rely upon the providence of God in all things, so God wants the same for you.  

He might not call you to go forth on a mission without any physical provisions, but He does want you to learn to trust 

Him always. Perhaps that means donating more than a tithe of your money to the poor or to the mission of the 

Church as a way of showing you trust God with your money. Perhaps it means buying less for yourself and learning to 

live more simply. Or perhaps it means taking a step in faith by speaking to a friend about the Gospel, engaging in an 

apostolic ministry at Church, or stepping out in faith in some other way while you learn to put your trust in God. Trust 

in God means you overcome fear and worry as you journey through life and fulfill the mission God has given to you.  

 

Reflect, today, upon the fact that God wants you to learn to trust Him in all things and to especially trust that He will 

use you to share the Gospel with others. If you find this fearful, that is a good interior discovery. It means that you 

have found the fear holding you back. Whatever that may be, step forward in faith and conquer that fear. God will 

provide for you, giving you what you need to wonderfully fulfill His divine mission in your life.  

 

My providential Lord, You always provide for us in every way. You know our every need and always meet those 

needs. Please help me to trust in You in every way and to learn to rely upon Your providential grace. Please use me 

as You will and work powerfully through me so that my life produces an abundance of good fruit for Your Kingdom. 

Jesus, I trust in You. Copyright © 2024 My Catholic Life! Inc. All rights reserved. Used with permission. 

https://biblia.com/bible/rsvce/Mark%206.7%E2%80%939


July 2024 

16 July Our Lady of Mount Carmel 

21 July 16th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

22 July Saint Mary Magdalene 

August 2024 

02 Aug Friday in the 17th Week in  

 Ordinary Time 

03 Aug Saint Dominic, priest 

06 Aug The Transfiguration of the Lord 

08 Aug Saint Mary of the Cross 

11 Aug 19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

15 Aug The Assumption of the Blessed 

 Virgin Mary 

18 Aug 20th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

23 Aug Saint Rose of Lima, virgin 

24 Aug Saint Bartholomew, Apostle 

27 Aug Saint Monica 

31 Aug Saturday in the 21st Week in Ordinary 

 Time 

September 2024 

12 Sept The Most Holy Name of Mary 

             Centenary Meeting for SHC 
              Tuesday, 23rd July @ 5pm at SHC 
                                                                                          

                       Vinnies Meeting 

            Tuesday, 30th July @ 7.00pm 
 

          Fundraising Committee Meeting                                                                                            

                                   TBA  
 

              Finance Council Meeting 
                                        Wednesday, 24th July @ 6.30pm at OLM 

 

                                    Liturgy Meeting   
                                        Tuesday, 20th August @ 6.30 at TBC 

 

   

               Parish Pastoral Council Meeting  
                                   Tuesday, 17th September @ 6.30pm at IHM 
 

                 APRIM Meeting  
                            Tuesday, 10th September @ 1pm at Parish Office 

Sunday Night Choir – August 11 at 7.15 pm  
The Sunday Night Choir returns for another evening of music and singing on 

Sunday, August 11. This is a new initiative for 2024, sponsored by the  

Pastoral Services Team of the Adelaide Archdiocese, and is simply an  

evening to gather, sing, and meet new people. It’s okay if this is your first 

time attending as we are a welcoming bunch.  

Bring friends too! There will be songs in three-part harmony, so the  

ability to read music notation is.  

Rehearsals are on the first Sunday of every month, starting  

at 7.15 pm in the St Francis Xavier Cathedral Hall  

(free car parking available).  

Visit: ofw-adelaide.org.au/sundaynightchoir for more info or  

contact Lauren Bierer lbierer@adelaide.catholic.org.au / 8210 8107. 
 

 

Public Rosary – Praying the Rosary for Peace 

First Saturday of every month.  

You are invited to join Our Lady on Saturday 10th August and pray the  

Rosary outdoors, together united, to pray for peace in Mary MacKillop Plaza 

(adjacent to St Francis Xavier’s Cathedral) at 8.40am after the 8am Mass. 

All welcome. For more information contact:  

Mr Patrick Greenrod – Legion of Mary – 0414 769 635  
 

 

Our Lady of Mt Carmel - Divine Mercy Devotion Sunday 

Every first Sunday of the month – Sunday, 11th Augustfrom 3pm to 4pm,  

Our Lady of Mt Carmel Church, Pennington, Cnr Torrens Road and  

Pennington Tce. Eucharistic Adoration, Stations of the Cross, Hymns, Divine 

Mercy Chaplet and Benediction.  

Bring your own Rosary Beads. A devotional resource supplied. 

Enquiries: Julia Bobic (08) 8268 8116 - Albert Park/Pennington Paris 
 

 

Australian Catholic Communications Congress 

Registrations are now open for the 2024 Australian Catholic  

Communications Congress being held in Sydney from August 28-30.  

An early bird price is available for people who register before the end of 

June. For further information, please visit   

https://mediacongress.catholic.au/ 

PARISH HISTORY 

Before the arrival of the 

Missionaries of the Sacred 

Heart priests in 1914,  

the people in the local 

H i n d m a r s h - B o w d e n -

Brompton area were 

served by the diocesan 

priests and later, the  

St Saviour’s Church  First Street Brompton 1900s              Dominicans at North Adelaide.  

The first church was built on the corner of First and West 

Streets in Brompton - this still stands as a residence  

today. The site of the building was donated by Mr Thomas 

Conroy and family (a relative of Maureen Scott at OLM!)  

The building served both as a church and a school: it was 

here that the Sisters of St Joseph established their seond 

school in Adelaide in 1867. The church was named St 

Saviour’s Church. 

The first home for the MSC priests was on Port Rd,  

opposite the present Church.  

In 1916, the foundation 

stone for a new presbytery 

was laid at 252 Port Rd 

Hindmarsh. Opened in 

1921, this residence  

became the home of the 

MSC priests and brothers 

and the parish office for 

the next 80 years.  

This building is presently being prepared to become our 

parish office again…soon …. hopefully 

mailto:lbierer@adelaide.catholic.org.au


 

BAPTISM 

                           We welcome into our faith Community  
 

 

Liana Monteleone 
        

                who celebrates the Sacrament of Baptism this weekend                                                            

          within our Sacred Heart Hindmarsh—Findon Parish    

                                        

Please keep the family in your prayers.                                                   

The July issue of The Southern Cross, is now  

available for $2.  Please take home a copy today. 

 
 

Annual Stella Maris Sea Sunday Appeal  

will be held next weekend  

Sunday, 21st July 2024 

WELCOME  
 

 

To all our new parishioners, please contact our office 

to register your details.  

Dear Parishioners, 

Please buy a ticket for the only chance this year to join us for a wonderful evening to dine  

together as a community, and encourage our parish musicians who have been exceedingly  

giving extra time for this event. Hope to see you all in great numbers. Thank you 

God bless, Father Santhosh 

Tickets are now available and ready for collection at  

Mass Centers this weekend. 

Please see Cathy, Sandra or Linda. 

It’s not too late to get your ticket (or table of 10) to join 

with our parish community for a night of Music, Games, 

Dancing and some Christmas Cheer. 



We pray for all the sick in our community that God 
will grant them courage, healing and strength.  
We especially pray for healing for our parishioners  
Mary Cusack, Franco Antonio Zardo and Michelle 
Dench. 
If you would like prayers or to add a name to our 
sick list, please contact the parish office.    Thank you. 

Jesus called the twelve and began  

to send them out two by two, 

and gave them authority over the unclean spirits. 

  

He ordered them to take nothing for their journey 

except a staff; no bread, no bag, 

no money in their belts;  

but to wear sandals and not to put on two tunics. 

 

He said to them, “wherever you enter a house, 

stay there until you leave the place.  

If any place will not welcome you and they  

refuse to hear you, as you leave,  

shake off the dust that is on your feet  

as a testimony against them.” 

 

So they went out and proclaimed  

that all should repent.  

They cast out many demons, and  

anointed with oil many who were sick  

and cured them.  

   Sacred Heart Catholic Parish Hindmarsh-Findon 

    THE SACRAMENTS OF CONFIRMATION and  

      FIRST COMMUNION  WILL TAKE PLACE: 

Sat 27th July at 6:00pm at Our Lady of the Manger Church  

Sat 3rd August at 3.30pm at Our Lady of the Manger Church  

Sat 10th Aug at 6:00pm at Our Lady of the Manger Church  

Sun 18th Aug at 9:00am at  

Sacred Heart Church  

We invite you to pray for these children 

and their families  

as they prepare for this 

significant moment in their faith journey. 

We have our Collecting Bottles & Cans fundraising project  

running to raise money for our Community Centre.  

Tuong has kindly volunteered to collect these from your home.   

Please save your bottles and cans! 

Your help is appreciated. Thank you! 

End of Financial Year receipts for Planned Giving – 
Envelopes and Direct Debits are available for  
collection at both mass centres this weekend.  

Thank you for your generous support of our parish.  

 

Quote of the Week 
Let us honor the blood of Jesus Christ 

every moment of our lives, 

and we will be sweet in our souls. 

William J. Seymour 

ACBC Research Project  

Absent from the Table 
 

The Australian Catholic Bishops Conference is undertaking a  

research project aimed at investigating why some Catholics do not  

participate in regular weekly Sunday Mass (Sunday Mass includes the 

Saturday Vigil). https://bit.ly/AbsentFromTheTableSurvey 

QR code:  

The survey closes on Tuesday, 20th August 2024.  

Parishioners are encouraged to reach out to those they know who could 

participate in the survey. 

             The Power of a Smile 
You can make an impact as a volunteer across one 

of the Calvary hospitals including the Mary Potter  

Hospice, as there are a number of volunteers ‘patient 

support’ positions available. These roles provide valuable support 

to patients, visitors, and staff – enhancing the service provided by 

Calvary to the community.  

 

The benefits of volunteering just a few hours a week are many. 

You’ll feel a heightened sense of wellbeing, purpose, and  

appreciation, while those you support will be forever grateful.  

If you like spending time in service for others and have a positive 

approach for life; if you’re kind, sensitive, responsible, have a 

sense of humour, then we would love to hear from you!  

For further information, please contact  

 

CHCA-volunteers@calvarycare.org.au or contact Maria  

on 0428 864 183. 

https://bit.ly/AbsentFromTheTableSurvey
mailto:CHCA-volunteers@calvarycare.org.au

